
 This Week’s winner 
is:  

YEAR 4 with 
97.86%  

  

Important dates  …….. 

  

Class Attendance 

Nursery 96.91% 

Reception 96.53% 

Class 1 94.12% 

Class 2 83.33% 

Class 3 94.22% 

Class 4 97.86% 

Class 5 95.45% 

Class 6 89.32% 

Bluebell 90.12% 

 Our whole school 
attendance target is 

96.4%. 
This week our school 

attendance was   

  91.5%  

 

Marlfields Primary Academy 

Where Children Come First 

YEAR 3 & 4 SWIMMING  

Years 3 & 4 will have their 
last swimming session on 
Wednesday 4th December. 

Swimming will resume for 
Years 3 & 4 on Wednesday 
15th January 2025. 

 

TUESDAY SPORTS CLUBS 

Next week, as this week, there 

will be no extra-curricular sports 

clubs on Tuesday due to the 

temporary change of day of the  

weekly Staff Meeting. 

Dance Club  will still be on as it is 

delivered by an external agency 

and won’t be attending the staff 

meeting. 

TODDLER GROUP 

Today we held our first Toddler Group. It was lovely to see some new 

children’s faces.  The children particularly liked singing “Old McDonald 

Had a Farm” during the hour long session, as well as the toast and drink 

that they enjoyed! 

If you were unable to make it this time, come along to the next session 

which will be on Friday 13th December, 9:00am – 10:00am. 

We hope that you will be able to make it and join in our Christmas 

Crafts session.  

05.12.24         Christmas Bingo  

10.12.24         Years 1 & 2                         

                         Christmas Play  

11.12.24         KS 2 Sing the   

                         Christmas Story 

12.12.24          EYFS Christmas Play 

17.12.24          Christingle Service 

19.12.24          Christmas Dinner Day 

20.12.24          AM—Class Parties  

                          PM—Pantomime 

                          Close for Christmas 
 

 

Further details of all these events can 

be found on page 2 of this Newsletter. 

https://marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/mainsite/
https://marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/mainsite/


Christmas at Marlfields 2024 
 

 
    

  Years 1/2 Nativity 1:30pm  
 

 

   

 KS2 Sing the Christmas Story at 

the United Reformed Church at 
 

 2 pm — 
 tickets available from 

Love Music Trust. 
 

 

12 th December 
 

EYFS Nativity 9:30am  

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

 

   17 th December 
 

Christingle Service at St Peter ’ s 
 

Church 9:30 a.m. 
 

 

th December 19 
 

Christmas Dinner Day 
   

  

 

  20 th December 
 

AM - 
 Class Christmas Parties 

 

 PM - 
 Pantomime 

 

10th December - 

11th December - 

 

 

 

 



 

Join us on Thursday 12th December by wearing your 

Christmas Jumper to raise money for Save the Children. 

To donate you can either scan the QR code above or go 

onto our JustGiving Page -                                              
Marlfields Primary Academy                                       

Christmas Jumper Day  



Bluebell:     Peter Malbon 
 

Reception:   Meghan Deacon-
Hayward 
 

Year 1:         Oliver Welch 
 

Year 2:          Anya Costin-Davis 
 

Year 3:         Eric Cullen 
 

Year 4:        George Moffatt 
 

Year 5:         Stuti Stuti 

 

This week our House 

Team winners are………… 
  

with 

521  
points 

 
Bluebell:        Leo Shirley 

Reception:    Fox Stewart 

Year 1:          Hallie Latham 

Year 2:           Bobby Laud 

Year 3:           Nellie House 

Year 4:          Ivy Carrington 

Year 5:          Izzy Beaden 

Year 6:           Alice Lawton &                                                        
Dylan             Dylan  Matthews   

Bluebell:         Aria-Ashleigh Shaw     

Reception:     Emma Goodwin   

Year 1:           Willow Mellor 

Year 2:           William Brown 

Year 3:           Hope Thompson 

Year 4:           Pippa Clarke 

Year 5:            Alice Hamilton 

Year 6:            Oliver Skellern 
Bluebell:        Patrick  Cullen 
 

Reception:     Willow Costin-Davis 
 

Year 1:           Evelyn Deacon-Hayward 
 

Year 2:            Freddy Houghton 
 

Year 3:            Chloe Leese 

 

Year 4:             Kamil Khan 
 

Year 5:             Rory Press 
 

Year 6:             Oliver Skellerm 



 

Last Thursday , Year 3 treated the whole school and their parents 
to a journey back in time!.  

They shared spectacular clay pots, incredible information about 
Stone Henge and Skara Brae. They even showed off their new 
gymnastic skills. Alongside all of that they also spoke French! 

Everyone enjoyed their amazing achievements !  



     

ASM Sports are thrilled to be back delivering our  

NEW YEAR Holiday Clubs. 

Come and join us from January 2nd and 3rd  as we timetable together              

a spectacular program of sports, activities, games and competitions. 

Book NOW to take advantage of our Early Bird Offers: 

Early Bird Price: 

£20 (8:30am - 16:30pm)                                                                                                                                                                

Offer Ends Monday 16th December  

Standard Price: £25 (8:30am - 16:30pm)*                                                                                                                                 

Half day options also available. 

 

Where can you find us? 

ASM Sports - Black Firs Primary School 

            Longdown Road, Congleton CW12 4QJ 

                                                                               1.  myasm.co.uk (Bookings are now live) 

                                                                               2.  Create an account or Log in 

                                                                               3.  Place your booking 

  10% reduction on Sibling bookings - activated at checkout 

            VISIT:    asmsports.co.uk 

    CALL:    01782 366332 

    EMAIL:  info@asmsports.co.uk 

Children eligible to Free School Meals can access up to 2 full days FREE. 

Includes a healthy meal and drink.   

LION CLUB 

Exciting News about our wrap-around care club - The Lion Club ……… 

You asked, we listened -  

From January the Breakfast Club will be open from 7:30am. 

There will be a small extra cost should you wish to use the club from 
7:30am. 

New Booking Forms will be sent out to existing users next week.                 
If you would like to start using the service and would like to book 
places, please call in to the Office to collect a  Booking Form.  


